TUDHOE CEMETERY
VISITOR ACCESS

Pedestrian Access
The main gate into the Cemetery is open during normal working hours and

weekends. Pedestrian and vehicular access is restricted to the central main gate.

The Cemetery has been designed to be accessible and suitable to all users and
provides wheelchair accessible pathways which run through the cemetery. Once
inside the cemetery there are network of asphalt paths which lead onto and around
the burial areas.

Vehicular Access
Vehicular access is permitted for visitors when entering the cemetery to attend a

burial plot.

Visitors should use the tarmac roads and take care not to drive/park onto the

prohibited areas.

The Cemetery has a ‘pull in’ facility off the main road which will accommodate 7 cars
at most. It is requested that visitors drive with utmost care and consideration and for

safety purposes the speed limit within the cemetery grounds is 10mph.

The Cemetery Caretaker may restrict vehiclular access if a funeral is iminent.



TUDHOE CEMETERY

DIRECTIONS

CAR

Spennymoor is five miles north of Bishop Auckland, seven miles south of the City of
Durham and within easy reach of the A1(M) motorway. Motorists approaching from
the south should leave the A1(M) Junction 59 and follow the A167 in the direction of
Spennymoor. Those approaching from the North should exit via Junction 61 and
follow the A688 in the direction of Bishop Auckland and Spennymoor.

Tudhoe Cemetery is situated on the B6288 North Road.

BUS
There are regular bus services throughout the day from Darlington, Durham and
Bishop Auckland to Spennymoor.

RAIL

There are regular rail services from London, the Midlands and Yorkshire to
Darlington and Durham and also from Newcastle and Scotland to Durham.
Numerous rail providers such as Virgin and GNER provide a direct service to
Durham Train Station.

There is a connecting rail service from Darlington to Bishop Auckland.



